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About Us
The Prefectural Nippon Silk Center (Nippon Kinu No Sato in Japanese) was founded in April

of 1998. Although Gunma Prefecture is foremost in number of sericultural farmers and production
of raw silk in Japan, these numbers are decreasing year by year. Therefore the Gunma
Prefectural Government hopes to help people feel a close relationship to silk and wishes to
promote the sale of silk products through the activities of the Nippon Silk Center.

From 2006, according to the Designated Trustee Institution, the Nippon Silk Center has been
managed by the Foundation for Sericultural Industry Promotion in Gunma Prefecture. Nippon Silk
Center provides information about the history of silk in Japan and the world, the history of
sericulture and filature industry in Gunma, the technology of sericulture and filature, the biology of
silkworms and mulberry trees, and the future of silk utilization.

History of Silk
Silk is produced by silkworms, the caterpillar of the moth Bombyx mori. The silkworm was

domesticated from the wild silkworm, Bombyx mandarina in China around 4,500 B.C. The modern
silkworm is entirely dependent on humans for reproduction and food and is no longer found in the
wild.

Silkworms arrived in Europe through the Silk Road (‘Seiden Strasse’ in German) and Japan via
Korea more than 2,000 years ago.




